
[Staff Name] 
I hope this email finds you well! I am reaching out in support of the bipartisan Pioneering Antimicrobial Subscriptions to End Upsurging Resistance (PASTEUR) Act (H.R. 2940/S. 1355). Today, world leaders are in New York at the United Nations General Assembly (UNGA) High-Level Meeting on Antimicrobial Resistance (AMR), and it is imperative that the U.S. maintain its role as a global leader in AMR and ensure that patients in the U.S. have access to novel antimicrobials. I encourage your boss to reach out to Committee and Leadership offices to urge swift passage of just the authorizing language (zero dollars) of the PASTEUR Act by the end of this year.  
Because many in Congress have indicated that the funding included in PASTEUR is a barrier to advancing the bill, the lead sponsors are pursuing a strategy to authorize the bill without funding attached as a necessary first step. We are very grateful that 8 Senators have cosponsored PASTEUR, and we hope many more Senators will support this streamlined “authorization-only” approach. Passing only the authorization language will respect regular order and allow congressional appropriators to address future funding needs. The lead cosponsors, Sen. Bennet and Sen. Young, have agreed this is the right path forward to ensure passage of PASTEUR this year. 
The authorization language in PASTEUR will establish a subscription program through which the federal government can enter contracts with novel antimicrobial developers for a stable supply of urgently needed novel antimicrobials instead of paying for the volume of these drugs used by patients through federal payers (e.g., Medicare, Medicaid, VA). This provides the predictable return on investment needed for sustainable antimicrobial innovation and guarantees patient access to these life-saving medicines. The bill further authorizes support for antimicrobial stewardship programs to optimize antimicrobial use at rural, critical access and safety hospitals and long-term care facilities.
In the US alone, antimicrobial-resistant infections contributed to nearly 173,000 deaths in 2019. So many modern medical advances—cancer chemotherapy, hip and knee replacements, cesarian sections, organ transplants, and more—carry a significant risk of infection and rely on the availability of safe and effective antimicrobials, which are in increasingly short supply. Just 6 of the worst resistant pathogens cost the US health care system $4.6 billion annually, with about $2 billion borne by Medicare.  Advancing the authorization-only language in PASTEUR is essential to protecting patients from deadly antimicrobial-resistant infections. I urge your boss to express their support for including a zero-dollar version of PASTEUR in the end-of-year package. If you have any questions or would like additional information on the pressing threat of AMR in your district, please contact me. 



